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September 2011
   Dear Students, Parents, Guardians and Friends:

Welcome to an exciting year in 7th grade at Marblehead Veterans Middle School.  My name is Sarah Matuza, and I am your child’s Math teacher this year in the Red Team.

As your child’s teacher, I hope to give each student an appreciation of math through real-life connections.  We will be discovering new and reinforcing already learned math concepts through the rich math curriculum of the Connected Mathematics Project (CMP) which is described on the reverse side.  Students will be responsible for keeping a math binder with the required sections which will be a lasting resource for students and will also serve as evidence of their progress.  Please see the attached Notebook Guidelines/Materials that are required for the class (same materials were listed on the school web site).

In order to teach your child effectively, I will be getting to know each student and that means getting to know you, too.  This letter serves as the beginning of what I hope is an active and close partnership between you and me in educating your child.  Please be sure to review the attached rules and procedures (your child will also have a copy to put in her/his Math Binder), sign the form, and return it to me by Friday, September 9.  One of the best ways to communicate efficiently is to use the assignment notebook.  I will sign my initials at the start of each class as a way of checking that the correct assignment has been written and also to see if there are any parent notes.  Please make sure to read and SIGN your child’s assignment book every day!
For your child to achieve success, I believe that there must be a three-way connection – commitment and enthusiasm from the teacher, responsibility and effort from the student, and support and reinforcement from the parents.  I plan on communicating with you frequently via, notes in the assignment notebook, phone calls, and especially e-mail.  Together, we can help your child enjoy school and learn amazing things.  If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please contact me at the school at (781) 639-3210 or via e-mail at matuza.sarah@marbleheadschools.org .  
Sincerely,

















 Sarah E. Matuza
 Math Teacher, Red Team
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